
 

 

 

  

 

 

       
            
     

   
        

               
               
            
        
    

           
    

Dear Local Business Owner,

The Town of Clayton in collaboration with Union County is accepting applications for CARES Act Small 
Business Continuity Grants. FNB NM and Farmers & Stockmens Bank have agreed to help in the 

process. You may pick up and return applications at either FNB NM or Farmers & Stockmens Bank.  

Applications may also be accessed on the County's website at www.unionnm.us or the Chamber's 
website at www.claytonnm.org.  These can be filled out, printed, and an appointment made with 
either FNB NM or Farmers and Stockmens Bank.  They will help in ensuring applications are complete 
and all required documentation is turned in. FNB NM and Farmers & Stockmens Bank will then turn 

over applications to The Town of Clayton and Union County to be graded on a matrix to determine the 
amount each business qualifies for. The CARES Act Small Business Continuity Grant covers business 
expenses incurred from Covid-19 from March 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020.  Guidelines of allowable 
reimbursements are included in the application.  Applications are due by close of business on 

November 20, 2020.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call April Gallegos, Executive Director of the 

Clayton-UnionCounty Chamber of Commerce, at 575-374-9253.




